
ANHS - AP Biology - Information Letter 
 

Dear Parent/ Student, 

  
Thank you for your interest in taking the entrance test for AP Biology. The materials that 

students need to study are attached to this email. 

  

The AP Biology entrance exam is on May 5th, 2025, at the ANHS – Aliso Niguel High 

School campus. Please report to the Flagpole by 6:50 am . 

  

I will escort all the students to Room 704 for the exam. The exam will be multiple choice 

and will be administered for approximately an hour. Students will be released by 8:00 

am so that parents can drive them back to the middle school campus. 

  

The students need to earn an 80% and be concurrently enrolled in Honors English and 

Honors Math. I will email the names by Monday May 11th, 2025, to the middle school 

counselors. 

  

I have attached the materials that you can share with your students. 

  

Please email me at mcbhaskar@capousd.org if you need any clarifications. 
  
PS: Also, Please share these materials with your other classmates who you think would 

be interested. They can be your AP Biology study group friend 😊 next year. 

  

Best Regards, 
  
Monica Bhaskar 
  
AP Biology Instructor 

Aliso Niguel High School  
 
Biology 8th ed by Campbell and Reece Chapter 2 

Biology 8th ed by Campbell and Reece Chapter 3 

Biology 8th ed by Campbell and Reece Chapter 5 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tpuR-kHMJupUpIY_8um4_3oVMvjhLOJH/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1K3bQ43YgIoDKniRMzruH2yk0zN4T4KaC/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13SrfiIDVUxciY75J_r8O6cJT9HNudRm6/view?usp=drive_link

